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From: Robinson, Kelly 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 9:51 AM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: FW: CH Hogfarm
 
Hog Farm comment.
 
Kelly Robinson
 
Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
 
501-682-0916
 

From: Karen Bartle [mailto:karenbartle@ymail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2017 10:01 AM
To: Robinson, Kelly
Subject: CH Hogfarm
 
Greetings. The following article gives the best explanation of why the CH Hogfarm or
any CAFCO should not be anywhere in this region, with its porous geology. 
 
Buffalo River Hog CAFO Threatens America’s First National River
 
 

Buffalo River Hog CAFO Threatens
America’s First National River
C&H Hog Farms produces millions of gallons of animal waste deep in
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the “Jewel of Arkansas”

 
Please consider the thousands of jobs the Buffalo provides. Thirteen years ago NW
Arkansas was considered home to the cleanest rivers in our state according to the
Arkansas Game and Fish. Are we really prepared to say goodbye to that?
Thank you for your time and I pray that you vote on the side of clean water and
thousands of jobs, rather than for C&H Hogfarm which employs eight people and
enriches a foreign corporation. 
Sincerely, Karen Bartle
 
 


